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Events! 
05/06/22 - World Environment Day– The 2022 World Environment Day campaign #OnlyOneEarth 
calls for collective, transformative action on a global scale to celebrate, protect and restore our 
planet. Let’s do our bit, one way is recycling. You will notice our new poster by our Recycling Area. 

08/06/22 – World Ocean Day - Working together, we can protect and restore our shared ocean and 
climate! The children will be learning about our oceans and the creatures that live in them. 

19/06/22 – Father’s Day – Let’s celebrate all our Fathers on this special day just for them. 

21/06/22 – International Yoga Day - This year the theme is 'Yoga For Wellness' and the practicing of 
yoga for physical and mental well-being. Let’s join together and enjoy trying different yoga positions. 

Staff News 

We would like to welcome Ian to our Bumbles team. Ian is the company Business Coordinator. You may 
see Ian at the nursery at times, he likes to get involved in the rooms and will support the management 
team with many different aspects of the day to day running of the business. 

Parents Notice 

Thank you to everyone who came to Parents Evening, it was lovely to get together at last and have a 
little catch up. 

Just a reminder to all parents the last collection time is 5:45pm to ensure all children have been collected 
and handovers are completed by 6pm.  

When dropping off or collecting your child, you can use the drive. Please do not park across the drive as 
this prevents other cars from using it. If you don’t wish to use the drive, there is space for 2 cars at the 
front or spaces to the left next to Bobby’s Wood. Thank you. 

Just a little reminder to not to let other parents into the building when entering and leaving, to keep 
everyone safe every parent needs to buzz at the door and wait to be let in. 

Can Parents/Carers please label your child’s belongings as some things may get mixed up, so we are able 
to get them back to their owner. Thank you 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com.  

For children in Honey Bees and Bizzy Bees, as you are aware, we do have limited spaces on our pegs so if 
you could bring in a smaller bag, it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you 
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Can we ask Parents not to let children bring in toys from home as they may get lost or broken and cause 
upset which we would like to avoid. Thank you 

Can we ask that suitable shoes can be worn to nursery please, no open toe sandals/crocs please as we 
have found these cause more tripping hazards when running around in the garden. 

Can you make sure your child has a labelled sun hat please to wear in the garden, if you wish for your child 
to have their own sun cream on, i.e. due to eczema, can you bring in a full bottle with your child’s name 
on, otherwise we do provide our own Boot’s Sultan factor 50. Thank you.  

Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for May is Gemma, she has worked really well in each room, helping and 
observing staff practice and giving feedback. 

 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 

Our Baby Bee room teachers are very sad to say goodbye to some of our older 
children who have moved up into Honey Bees, they will be missed. In our 
Baby Bee room, the teachers have been focusing on communication and 
language, listening and responding while singing lots of songs and reading 
stories. The children loved using the song bag, choosing different songs they 
wish to sing while joining in with the actions using our new lovely puppets.  

Steph Ball (Room Head) 

 

Honey Bees 

 Our children have been enjoying lots of messy play activities and enjoying 
exploring with the playdough. The children having been using their fine motor 
skills to hold the tool they need to create their masterpiece in the play dough, 

either rolling it out or using the cutters to make different shapes. They have been 
exploring the different colours while painting and learning to mix them together 

and making marks on the paper. The children have enjoyed sitting under our new 
canape reading stories and listening to songs. 

 

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 

Our Bizzy Bees have been enjoying their new writing area using lots of different 
mark making tools to create their own pictures. They have been using the 
letters to trace and recognise their own name and practicing writing each letter. 
The teachers have been working with the children on their pencil control and 
fine motor skills using the threading beads, peg boards and scissor control. The 
older children have been learning all about their new schools and dressing up in 
their unforms in our Home Corner.  

Sandi Kingston (Room Head) 

 
Parent Champion 

Jess has put together some learning from home packs, which you will see in our hallway. Each room 
have 2 folders, you can take a worksheet/activity out of the folders to complete at home. You can send 
in some pictures on your child’s Eylog of them completing these activities as we would love to see them 
getting used. 
Jessica Payne (Parent Champion) 

 

Eco School 

This month, our Eco Committee will be concentrating on getting our fairy garden ready for some fairies 
to come and visit. They will learn about weeds and flowers and decorate rocks. The Eco Committee will 
look after our fairy garden by watering the flowers and making sure it is tidy for the children to play and 
learn. 
Jessica Hopkinson (Eco School Co-ordinator) 
 
 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please also look 
at our website www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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